ADBN

ASIAN BUSINESS SCHOOL

ABS/Acad/Cond/October-2021/08
Date: 29" October 2021

Notice

All the students of PGDM Batch 2020-22 & Batch
2021-23 are hereby informed that the classes will
remain off from 4" November to 6 November 2021
for Diwali Break.

Please note that the classes on the 3™ of November
would be conducted in the first half till 12:30 PM
only.

Director

Asian Business School



